
 
 

 

 
 
 

Technology Campus-Middle School Chess Team 

 
On Saturday, the OSS Technology Campus-Middle School 

Chess Team will compete against schools from all over 
Orange County in the second round of the Chess Dr. 
tournament.  After a strong first round, our talented 

team is currently in second place.  Participants should 
arrive at the Building 2 cafeteria between 10:00 and 
10:15 for check-in and warm-ups.  Good luck guys! 

 


